
       
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ormiston Bolingbroke Academy 
Barnfield Avenue, Murdishaw, Runcorn, WA7 6EP 

Tel: 01928 711643   email: admin@ob-ac.co.uk 
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Ref: MOS/WVS 
 
23rd March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted to be able to write to you about a fully funded trip to The University of Liverpool for all our 
Year 10 students on Friday 21st April 2023, which is free of charge. 
 
The day will consist of a welcome presentation, a campus tour, an interactive science lecture and a question 
and answers session with some current students. We believe that this is an important experience for all our 
Year 10 students to help to inform their post-16 and post-18 options. 
 
The trip will leave OBA at 8.45am and return by 3pm. Lunch is provided on the day, and you will be asked to 
provide any details of any dietary requirements on the consent form that you will receive. Students should 
wear their normal full school uniform. 
 
Rather than asking for paper consent forms to be returned for this trip, you will receive an online consent 
form to complete shortly. I would be grateful if you could complete this at your earliest convenience, and by 
Thursday 30th March 2023 at the latest. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr M Oakes 
Assistant Principal 
 


